
FBS WIRELESS CORPORATION 

March 31, 2000 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit: 

Thank you for your letter and reception report for WFBS-AM, Berwick. This letter will serve as 
confirmation of your reception. You also have the distinction of being the first person to formally respond 
to hearing WFBS, which I very much appreciate. 

Please keep listening as we assemble what we think will be America's best small radio station. 

Cordially, 

Kevin M. Fennessy 
President 

FBS WIRELESS CORPORATION 
WFBS Radio 1280 
114 Market Street; Second Floor 
Berwick, PA 18603 

(570) 752-8012 


